
From: Dan Morrison <morrisonw001@hawaii.rr.com>
To: jimmy.earley@scdmv.netjimmy.earley@scdmv.net

Marcia Adamsmarcia.adams@scdmv.net
CC: Larry Johnsonlajohns@cio.sc.gov 

Robert ChandlerRobert@ark.org 
Ruth Kirklandruth@cio.sc.gov 
Billy Routhfrouth@cio.sc.gov

Date: 9/4/2004 4:18:50 PM
Subject: Article - eHawaiiGov in the Honolulu Advertiser

Hello Marcia and Jimmy,

Here is an article about the NIC portal in Hawaii that appeared last week in 
the Honolulu Advertiser. It talks specifically about how the portal has 
increased efficiencies, saved money, and improved customer service in Hawaii 
state government - the same things we hope to be doing soon in South 
Carolina!

Articles like this bring positive recognition to our government partners and 
the State of Hawaii. It's terrific when the press takes notice of the portal 
and the cooperative effort that goes into the partnership.

http://the.honoluluadvertiser.com/article/2004/Aug/30/bz/bz01a.html

Of course, I am also proud of my team there that makes this kind of story 
possible.

Hope you are having a great labor Day weekend.

Dan

Dan Morrison
General Manager
MySCgov.com 
dan.morrison@portal.sc.gov <mailto:dan.morrison@portal.sc.gov> 
808-225-6759 - cellular

mailto:Dan%2520Morrison%2520%253Cmorrisonw001@hawaii.rr.com%253E
mailto:jimmy.earley@scdmv.net
mailto:marcia.adams@scdmv.net
mailto:lajohns@cio.sc.gov
mailto:Robert@ark.org
mailto:ruth@cio.sc.gov
mailto:frouth@cio.sc.gov
http://the.honoluluadvertiser.com/article/2004/Aug/30/bz/bz01a.html
MySCgov.com
mailto:dan.morrison@portal.sc.gov
mailto:dan.morrison@portal.sc.gov

